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June 9, 2017 
 
Office of Lt. Governor Mary Taylor 
Common Sense Initiative 
77 S. High Street, 30th Floor 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
 
Attn: Mark Hamlin, Director of Regulatory Compliance 
 
Dear Mr. Hamlin: 
 
Pursuant to the Common Sense Initiative (CSI) review completed on June 9, 2017, for the 
rules listed below, please be advised that the Ohio Department of Commerce will proceed 
with rule filing through the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review. 
 
The CSI review covered the following rules: OAC 3796:4-1-01; OAC 3796:4-1-02; OAC 
3796:4-1-03; OAC 3796:4-1-04; OAC 3796:4-1-05; OAC 3796:4-1-06; OAC 3796:4-1-07; 
OAC 3796:4-1-08; OAC 3796:4-1-09; OAC 3796:4-2-01; OAC 3796:4-2-02; OAC 3796:4-2-
03; OAC 3796:4-2-04; OAC 3796:4-2-05; OAC 3796:4-2-06; OAC 3796:4-2-07; OAC 
3796:4-2-08; OAC 3796:4-2-09; OAC 3796:4-2-10; and OAC 3796:4-3-01.  
 
Should you have any questions concerning this letter of intent to file, please feel free to 
contact me at (614) 644-3367. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Brian T. Peters 
Senior Counsel 
Medical Marijuana Control Program 
Ohio Department of Commerce 
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